
 
 

 

 

 

March 1, 2022 

 

Mr. Robert Berner 

Eastern Region Arborist 

Eversource Energy 

P.O. Box 330 

Manchester, NH  03105 

 

Re:  Approval of Tree Cutting on Scenic Roads 

 

Dear Bob, 

 

The Planning Board approved your application for Eversource for tree cutting on the Town’s 

four scenic road at its meeting on February 23, 2022.  The application involves the removal of 

145 trees as specified on your list and trimming numerous others (not specified).  The trimming 

will be conducted as presented in your application and consistent with the Town’s Policy for 

Tree Trimming on Scenic Roads. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in the review process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael Behrendt 

Town Planner 

Town of Durham 

 

cc: Planning Board 

 Todd Selig, Town Administrator 

 Rich Reine, Durham Tree Warden 

 April Talon, Town Engineer 

 Rene Kelley, Police Chief 

 Dave Emanuel, Fire Chief 

 Michael Behrendt 
Durham Town Planner 

Town of Durham 
8 Newmarket Road 

Durham, NH 03824-2898 
Phone (603) 868-8064   

mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 
www.ci.durham.nh.us 
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